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Improving math skills & learning to 
 play this classic game is a win-win! 
Bridge Club with Barbara Deturk 

 
Spaghetti & marshmallow tower 

architects hard at work! 
Science with Dana Macmillan 

 
We got rhythm!   Being active and 

playing games is so much fun!  
Zumba with Veronica Murphy  

 

W H A T ’S  T H E  B U Z Z  A T  

N O R T H  S H O R E  Y O U T H  C O U N C I L ?  
 

V I S I T  U S  O N  F A C E B O O K :  N O R T H S H O R E  Y O U T H C O U N C I L  
N O R T H  S H O R E  Y O U T H  C O U N C I L   

P . O .  B O X  1 2 8 6  R O C K Y  P O I N T ,  N Y  1 1 7 7 8  
( 6 3 1 )  7 4 4 - 0 2 0 7                                            

W W W . N S Y C . C O M  
 

Dear Community Members, 
 
We hope 2015 has gotten off to a smooth and wonderful start for you and your families!  Here at the 
North Shore Youth Council we have been enjoying all sorts of fun!  NSYC offers excitement for all; 
from Zumba and Kung Fu classes, Science Adventures, Bridge Club, and Art Lessons in our School 
Age Child Care Programs to the Open Mic Nights, Friday Open Gym Rec. Nights, and Magic the 
Gathering Tournaments!  Come join us and have fun while building a strong youth community. 
 
Do you need a babysitter?  Do you wish there was someone that would be able to help you shovel 
your driveway?  Does your child need a tutor?  If you said yes to any of these questions, please feel 
free to utilize NSYC’s Job Bank Service.  This service is provided to connect parents, homeowners, 
and businesses with local teens looking for work.   If you would like to offer a local teen a job, please 
call us to provide us with the details. If you are a teen interested in a job, fill out a job bank 
application & return it to our office.  Applications are available online at www.nsyc.com or you can 
call (631) 744-0207 to contact Marcie for more information. 
 
 

NSYC offers evening counseling services for those families in need. Please call our offices at (631) 
744-0207 for more information. 
 
Registration options for the February School Break Fun Days at NSYC are now available at all SACC 
sites and at the NSYC office.  Please sign up if needed, space is limited, so first come, first served. 
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KIERA MOORE 
This month’s staff spotlight is on Kiera Moore. Kiera 
is an intern at North Shore Youth Council’s School 
Age Child Care Program in her home district, 

Shoreham-Wading River, where she attended After 
Care as a child herself.  She enjoys getting to know 
the children there and likes playing and interacting 

with them.  In her spare time, she enjoys 
babysitting and teaching children to dance at All 
Star Dance Academy in Wading River.  She loves all 

styles of dance, however, Lyrical and Ballet are her 
two favorites.  The children in Miller Avenue love to 
dance and learn with Kiera! 
 

As a senior at Shoreham-Wading River High School, 
she is getting ready for her graduation this year!  

Kiera is interested in Early Childhood Education and 
has applied to colleges.  She would like to stay 
local and continue keeping close ties to her 
community. 
 

Thank you Kiera for making a positive 
difference in our community!  You are a 
wonderful role model for the children! 

 
Martin Luther King Day Project 

 
Join us at NSYC for our first  

Magic the Gathering Tournament  
February 20th, 2015 

7:00pm – 9:30pm 
Bring your cards and yourself.   

NSYC will provide food, drinks, & music for 
all participants. 

 

FRIDAY OPEN MIC 
NIGHTS  

Calling all singers, poets, instrumentalists, & 

comedians, etc. Come share your talents!   

Perform using the NSYC provided  

P.A. system & microphones 

 at NSYC from 7:00pm-9:30pm 

 
FRIDAY NIGHT OPEN GYM REC. 

Joseph A. Edgar School Gym from 6-8pm.  
The first Friday of each month is for JAE students.  All 

other Fridays are open to middle & high school students. 

 


